From: Weare, Christopher

To: Drumm, Kristin; Liebster, Jack; BOS
Cc: Kinsey, Steven; Jennifer Blackman
Subject: Support of BPUD letter concerning LCP
Date: Tuesday, April 19, 2016 11:34:32 AM

Dear Board of Supervisors,

| am writing to voice my strong support of BCPUC letter concerning the resubmittal of the Local
Coastal Program. | strongly support the protection of the coast that is the primary goal of the
California Coastal Commission. Nevertheless, the LCP also needs to be cognizant and
respectful of the unique characteristics and circumstances of coastal towns.

The recommendations proposed by BCPUD provide a beneficial balance between the goals of
the Coastal Commission and the needs and interests of our community.

Thank you

Chris Weare
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Christopher Weare
185 lIris Rd.
Bolinas, CA 94924
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